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Pete Mackenzie NN
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Ben Holding; Justin Hobbs; I
L

James Tyson
Re: New Tree Preservation Order TPO24/00002 - Upper Town House Longborough

Follow up
Flagged

You don't often get email from NN Lc2n why this is important

Thanks for your email, | KNEESSEESEE
I nderstand someone from your office has been back out today and this is in

response to complaints that tree works have been carried out on site last Thursday. The officer who attended
site today agreed that this was not the case having walked the site today with my construction manager.

This blanket TPO use is a complete and utter abuse of power. This time we are ahead of the curve as the clock
is still ticking due to the temporary nature of its current application. “The Council considers that the trees

are important to the local environment and its enjoyment by the public” JIIIIEIGINGIGNGNGEGEGEGEGEE



Kindest Regards
Pete

Pete Mackenzie
Managing Director

N

From: Ben Holding <ben.holding@cotswold.gov.uk>
Date: Tuesday 27 August 2024 at 16:46

To: Pete Mackenzie I

Cc: James Tyson <James.Tyson@cotswold.gov.uk>
Subject: New Tree Preservation Order TP024/00002 - Upper Town House Longborough

Dear Mr Mackenzie

| am sending this on behalf of James Tyson. James.tyson@cotswaoeld.zov. uk

A new Tree Preservation Order (TPO) has been made affecting trees at Upper Town House Loughborough and under
the relevant regulations, Cotswold District Council must inform the owner and any persons interested in the land
affected by the Order. The order has been served on site today and a copy posted to the registered owner Upper
Townhouse Longborough SPV Ltd.

The attached documents contain full details of this new TPO. Please read the formal Notice for a more detailed
explanation of why the Order has been served and how expressions of support/objections can be made.

Further information on TPOs can be found on the Councils website —

https://www.cotswold.gov.uk/planning-and-building/tree-works-and-preservation/tree-preservation-orders/

Please let me know if you require any additional information or wish to discuss this matter.

Regards

Ben Holding
Tree Officer



